
Southwest Secondary Learning Center, a public charter school since 2001, is seeking 
applications for an educational assistant to support and assist in our special education program. 
Educational assistant license required and experience preferred. Salary dependent on 
experience and benefits provided. Please send interest letter and resume to: Christine Lutz, 
Head Administrator, clutz@sslc-nm.com. 
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